
 
 
 
August 19, 2020 
 
State Public Charter School Authority 
Attn: Rebecca Feiden, Executive Director 
2080 E. Flamingo Road 
Las Vegas, NV 89119 
 
Re: Good Cause Exemption Letter 
 
Dear Executive Director Feiden, 
 
Amplus Academy is respectfully seeking an exemption from the current amendment 
schedule.  On June 11, 2020, the APA-LV Governing Board unanimously voted to 
not renew the EMO contract.  On June 26, 2020, the NSPCSA Authority Board also 
unanimously voted to support the separation.  On July 24, the NSPCSA Authority 
Board unanimously voted to support our name change to Amplus Academy.  The 
school would like to seek approval on an EMO separation amendment at the August 
28, 2020 NSPCSA board meeting.   
 
Amplus Academy administration has been in frequent contact with Authority staff 
regarding this request and have provided all items needed for this approval. 
 
Please contact Rachelle Hulet, Interim Managing Director, if you have any 
questions regarding this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rachelle Hulet 
Interim Managing Director 
Amplus Academy 
702-970-6800 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


